SN

Stanwood R. Morss
R-3
Bradford, MA 01830

February 24, 1982

Dear Mr. Morss,

W S C R Radio recieved your letter on 2/22/82. We are
pleased to respond that all your monitoring information
was accurate.

Thank you for your concern, and we hope to hear from you

again!

Sincerely,

;;n Scott/Operatlons Manager

g 473°Denslow°Hill°Road.*“Hamden,Connecticut 06514 (203)248-1220
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